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(215)-715-1708 

 

BULLETIN NOTICE 

OCTOBER - 2021 ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT  

PLEASE TAKE A NOTICE THAT the City of Linden, Zoning Board of Adjustment’s 

scheduled meeting on Monday, October 11th, 2021 (Columbus Day) and subsequently in 

place special meeting voted for October 4th, 2021 has been cancelled in absence of any 

pending and new cases. The next Zoning Board meeting will be held on December 13th, 

2021. For any questions, contact Board Secretary PRADIP SONI via email 

psoni@linden-nj.gov or call 215-715-1708. 

Bulletin notice of this meeting is sent via email to the Local Source, The Star Ledger and 
the Home News Tribune on Friday September 24th, 2021. In addition the copies of this 
notice is posted on the bulletin board in City Hall.    
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